May 20, 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
As a part of the health curriculum, the fourth grade has a short presentation on human growth and development.  The lesson includes two videos, one for boys and one for girls.   The videos address physical and emotional changes that take place during adolescence.  As a fourth grade team, we have decided to separate the students by gender to watch and discuss the information presented on the videos. The boys will meet with a male staff member; the girls will meet with the fourth grade classroom teachers. 
All students will view their gender specific video on, Monday, June 10.
There will be an opportunity for parent viewing of the videos on:
Friday, June 7     
8:15 am (girl: Room 10; Gose; boy: Room 18; Bernardo) 

                                   3:45 pm (girl: Room 4; Thomas; boy: Room 14; Larson)
All screenings are open to all parents/guardians regardless of homeroom teacher.  A reminder with specific locations will be sent in our weekly newsletter email.  Last year many parents found it helpful to watch the video so that they could discuss the content with their children at home.  We encourage you to come and watch the approximately 20-minute video.
During the next few years your child will experience many changes physically as well as emotionally and will need to understand why these changes are taking place. We recognize, though, that some families may prefer not to have their child involved in the classroom presentations.  Therefore, we are asking that you please sign the attached permission slip, and have your child return it by the end of school on Friday, June 7. Students excused from the program will be provided with alternative activities during the video.  Those activities are not necessarily health related, but could include such things as silent reading, independent work or on-line math or reading practice with IXL, REFLEX, or Lexia.
All permission slips must be signed and returned by 4:15 pm on the afternoon of June 7. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Thank you,  
Danielle Bernardo          Jennifer Gose          Emily Larson           Christine Thomas           
Please check one:
My child, _____________________________________________________________________(name), 

      has permission to participate in the human growth and development video presentation on June 10.

       I would prefer my child have an alternative activity during the presentation on June 10.
Parent Signature





                  Date





All permission slips must be signed and returned by June 7 at 4:15 pm.
